
Subject: Yard trimmings and garbage - a most unsatisfied taxpayer.
Date: Mon, 10 Jun 2002 12:03:55 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "'rossjohnson@telus.net'" <rossjohnson@telus.net>

CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Johnson

You are not the only one to complain about the recent fiasco re this matter.
Not only did I vote against this nonsensical and bureaucratic endeavor but I
have made plenty of suggestion as to how we can do much better and so has
(FONVCA) the Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations. Many
years ago I attended an international conference in Berlin. I therefore know
what must  be done and what not. What we are doing may please out of touch
bureaucrats but it is not the way to go.  

I am glad you let your views be known for this is the only way we can make
changes.

Thank you, 

Ernie Crist
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